
 

 

 

 

19 April 2024 

The Year 2 Bridge Games 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We are very excited to let you know that we will be taking part in “The Bridge Games” on Wednesday 8th 

May 2024.  

All Year 2 children from across our Family of Schools will take part in this event, hosted at Olveston Primary 

School. The event will run from 9.30 – 1pm. The morning will be a series of sporting activities in small 

groups, run by the Year 2 teachers, Deputy Heads and wonderful year 5 children at Olveston School. We 

will then have lunch all together on the school field, where the children will have the opportunity to play 

and make friends with other Year 2 pupils. The children will then be collected from Olveston School and 

taken back to their school for the afternoon sessions.  

Please send your child to school that day in PE kits with a home packed lunch or make a selection on Arbor 

for a baguette & the kitchen will provide a packed lunch. Please ensure your child has a named water 

bottle. If it is a sunny day, please make sure your child has sun cream on too.  

 

Yours sincerely 

Mrs Bell 

Year 2 Teacher 

 


